

THE BOOKHAMS RESIDENTS' ASSOCIATION PLANNING SUB-COMMITTEE MEETING

Minutes of the meeting held on Wednesday 27th April by Zoom

TO BE READ IN CONJUNCTION WITH THE PUBLISHED AGENDA

1. Those attending: - Nigel Smith (Chair), Keith Whale, Peter Seaward, Peter Witter, Julia Dickinson, Chris Cunningham
Apologies: - Geoff Tranter, Brian Eve and Christine Milsted.
2. Matters arising from previous minutes: -
22/0025. PS discussed the matter with Richard Moyse. MVDC have limited resources which prevents the tree officer from going through the necessary procedures to make a TPO. In this case, the tree had already been pruned by the occupant. There followed a general discussion about the how trees are managed by MVDC through TPO's etc and it was suggested that a meeting be arrange between BRA Planning Team, Bookham Tree Wardens and MVDC Planning. **Action:PS**
3. Running List: -
22/0637
22/0620
22/0687
22/0679
22/0682
4. Possible LoR's
The above five applications were reviewed, and it was decided that Letters of Representation would be submitted for: -
22/0687 – LoR would be submitted in support of the work on the Maple.
Action:CC
22/0682 – An LoR would be submitted covering the same point raised in Connection with the previous application 21/1739. **Action:NS**
5. Planning decisions
All decisions were noted.
6. AOB
Latest information and discussions took place in connection with:-
HoE application for additional 110 houses
New Youth Centre at Lower Road Rec.
Future development of Eastwick care home, surgery and old youth centre
The Local Plan
7. Next meeting will be on Wednesday 18th May at 1930hrs by Zoom.